From: Yandell, Stephen [mailto:Stephen.Yandell@highways.gsi.gov.uk] 
Sent: 17 October 2014 12:01
To: Planning
Cc: Blake, Patrick; Coulam, Sarah
Subject: 14/01663/ADV Planning for Advertisement Highways Agency Comment

Dear  Mr Lewis
 
Site :     Land Approximately One Mile From J9 East of M40 Chesterton
      
Development:   One non-illuminated trailer advertisement.
 
Application Number:     14/01663/ADV
 

Thank you for your letter dated on 7 October 2014 regarding  the above application.
 

The Highways Agency is an executive agency of the Department for Transport (DfT). We are responsible for operating, maintaining and improving England's strategic road network (SRN) on behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport, which in this case is the M40.   
 

We will be concerned at proposals that have the potential to impact the safe and efficient operation of the SRN.  We do not offer an objection to this proposal.
     
I hope this is helpful.
 

Your sincerely
Stephen Yandell
Highways Agency | Federated House | London Road | Dorking | RH4 1SZ
Web: http://www.highways.gov.uk
Tel:   01306878489

GTN:39048489

Safe roads, reliable journeys, informed travellers
Highways Agency, an executive agency of the Department for Transport. 
